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June 16, 2023 
 
 
Dear LPA Family: 
 
I hope this letter finds all of our students and families healthy, happy, and 
enjoying summer. Summer is moving quickly and I am looking forward to 
catching up with our families and embarking on the journey a new school 
year. 

All of us here at LPA are excited to be working with you and your 
child/children this year. We are dedicated to providing our students with a 
high quality education in a safe and engaging learning environment. We 
look forward to working together to support each other and grow towards 
our best selves. 

We are anticipating a year of excellence in 2023-2024. We look forward to 
seeing you all back at school soon! 

 

Open House 

Monday, August 14, 2023: 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Join us for food and fun while you meet your teachers 
 

First day of School 
Wednesday, August 16, 2023 

Doors open at 7:40 am – Class begins at 8:00 am 
 
 
See you soon!  
 
 
 
George Mitchell 
Principal  


